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To:  All persons on the distribution list 

Children and Lifelong Learning Scrutiny Panel 
 
 
Dear Councillor 
 
Children and Lifelong Learning Scrutiny Panel – Thursday 25th July 2024 
 
Please find attached the following items marked as ‘copy to follow’ for the above 
meeting: 
 
Item 11  Our Offer to Foster Carer’s 
Item 12 Recommissioning of the Speech and Language provision for children in 

North East Lincolnshire 
 
Please contact me if you require any further information. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Beverly O’Brien 
Scrutiny and Committee Advisor 
For Rob Walsh, Chief Executive 
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